
 

 

CONTACT US 

To find out more about these works or the project, you can 
contact us by: 

✆  07 3810 6666 (8am-4:30pm) 

@council.flood.recovery.coordination@ipswich.qld.gov.au 

 

Project information and updates are 
available on Council’s interactive 
maps, for all works under 
construction or planned within our 
recovery program. 

https://maps.ipswich.qld.gov.au/floodrecovery 
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Council is currently working through a number of stages to form planning and redevelopment of the 
Colleges Crossing Reserve site following recent flooding including environmental safety (eg land 
contamination testing and minor works to prepare the site). The stages can be subject to change 
depending on weather, contractor and supply variables due to current market conditions. In 2023 
Council will be communicating more information on the stages and estimated timeframes. 
  
It is unlikely that any significant on-ground works (construction) will commence before July 2023. We 
acknowledge that Colleges Crossing Reserve is very popular with the Ipswich and surrounding 
community and there is a strong desire to use the reserve. However, Council needs to ensure a level 
of safety to the community. In the meantime, Ipswich has a variety of parks and reserves available, 
more information can be found at:  
 
https://www.ipswich.qld.gov.au/explore/parks_reserves_precincts  
 
NOTE: Updates will be provided in the occurrence of any significant delays to any of the stages as 
outlined above. 
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